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August 5, 2021 
 
 
Wendi Kern 
Email: wkern63@gmail.com 
 
 
RE: PCAP; DRMS File No. M-2016-009;  

Encroachment Agreement for Gas Line near 40th Lane 
 
 
Dear Wendi Kern, 
 
The Division has reviewed the permit file and contacted the operator regarding the encroachment 
agreement for the haul road crossing the gas line located near 40th Lane.  
 
Please find attached to this letter a copy of the signed encroachment agreement between Colorado 
Interstate Gas Company and Fremont Paving. The agreement was signed in April 2021 and the 
amendment (AM-1) allowing for construction activities to begin was issued and approved in June 2021. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure: Attachment 1 – Signed Encroachment Agreement 
   
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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Attachment 1 
































